
Waxahachie Community Development Corporation 

June 16, 2020 
 

 

A Work Session of the Waxahachie Community Development Corporation (WCDC) was held in 

the Council Conference Room at City Hall, 401 S. Rogers, Waxahachie, Texas on Tuesday, June 

16, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. 
 

  Members Present: Daniel Morton, President 

Bob Lynn, Vice President 

David Hill, Mayor 

     Michael Scott, City Manager     

     Judy Demoney 

     Elizabeth Tull 

David McSpadden 

 

  Ex-Officio   Lori Cartwright, City Secretary 

Members Present: Sandy King, President/CEO Chamber of Commerce 

 

Ex-Officio  

Member Absent:   Charles Harris, Director of Finance 

   

1. Call to Order 

 

President Dan Morton called the meeting to order. 

 

2. Discussion of current needs and future direction and priorities of the WCDC 

 

City Manager Michael Scott presented the current estimated FY19-20 fund balance being 

$803,327.00.  Discussion was held of economic development opportunities for the city, quality 

of life projects and the financial outlook of the corporation. City Staff reviewed pending projects 

to be completed in FY20-21.  

 

3. Adjourn 

 

There being no further business, Vice President Bob Lynn moved the meeting adjourn at 2:10 

p.m.  Mr. Dave McSpadden seconded, All Ayes.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lori Cartwright 

City Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


